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10th March 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Please note that your child’s second school report for the 2024/25 academic year will be 

available for you to view in the Matrix Parent (WeDuc) app tomorrow.  

 

This report provides you with the following: 

 

• An overview about your child’s attitude to learning broken down into effort, approach to 

learning and home-study efforts. 

• A baseline grade which is the minimum grade we expect your child to achieve at the end 

of Year 13, this baseline grade is created using your child’s GCSE results. 

• A predicted grade for the end of Year 13 from all subjects based on your child’s 

assessment results, effort and home-study criteria as shown above.  

 

Mock Examinations 

 

We will be writing to you again in the coming weeks with more information about your child’s 

mock examinations that are provisionally scheduled to take place the week commencing Monday 

16th June 2025. 

 

It is crucial that your child is equipped for these examinations as it could cost your child crucial 

marks and success if they do not have the right equipment to answer the questions. 

 

All students require: 

 

• x2 Black pens 

• x1 Green pen 

• x1 Pencil  

• Rubber and Sharpener 

• Scientific Calculator 

• Protractor 

• Highlighter(s) 

• Ruler 15cm or 30cm in length  

 

Mr Hill has also sent all students revision checklists and specifications over email in recent 

weeks to help them prepare for these mock examinations.  

  



 

 

If you have any queries, please contact the school via email at 

postbox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk or call Mrs Gwatkin (Head of Sixth Form) on 

01902 558222. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mr Phillips 

Headteacher  

 

 

 

 

Remember to follow us on social media. 

Facebook: https://bit.ly/3pV9Fhm 

Twitter: https://bit.ly/43tYv0J 

Instagram: https://bit.ly/3OmrbEP 
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